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In March through May of 2008 the area around Bellevue, Ohio  in which the proposed wind
farm wants to be built experienced flooding caused by the water table rising. Residents in the
affected area suffered property damage and 3 months of hardships. In March of 2009 the
Department of Natural Resources Divisions of Water and Geological submitted a report on the
ground water induced flooding. In the report they stated the Bellevue area surface and near-
surface geology is unique. In other words the geological condition in the Bellevue area is
unlike anything else in the State. The report made some recommendations for steps that could
be taken to try to cope with this situation we have in our area. One of the recommendations
was that local government agencies should consider mandating no permanent structures within
the areas flooded and recommend no basements on structures located adjacent to these areas. I
find it unbelievable 10 years later an entity would even consider proposing building structures
that require the fracking and deep holes that are needed for the base of this structures in this
geological area. Needless to say I'm against the project.

Les Sherman
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